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26th June 2018 
Education Scotland Inspection: Evaluations 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
I am delighted to be able to finally share the full findings of our January 2018 inspection which 
Education Scotland has published today.  
 
We are proud of the very positive evaluations and I hope that the information provided by them is 
both informative and useful for you. 
 
For your ease of reference, we have provided a paper copy of their parental letter which can also be 
found through: 
 
 

https://education.gov.scot/ 
 
 
The full Summarised Inspection Findings (SIF) for both the school and nursery class can also be 
accessed there. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
 
 

Rob Lawson 
Head Teacher 
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